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Topaz News 

 

Dear All,  

What a wonderful whole school event we had in sports day. Finally, after two years we could all be together, be 
proud of the children and have some fun! The children did an amazing job. 

 

       

Finally, our butterflies emerged. We have studied them closely. 

This term we will continue this interest but add some books that will 
lead us to think about other parts of the world and the animals that live 
in those places. This week we have shared Handa’s Surprise and talked 
about how the African village is similar and different from Wickwar. 

Next week we will continue with this and look at  

 

 

        

Reading and phonics 

I think most of us are in the 5 times a week habit now so well done and keep it going! 

 

Maths skill 

https://www.ictgames.com/mobilePage/numberFactBingo/ 

This game will help you practise lots of skills. You need level one. 

Next week 

There is a collection for Rags 2 Riches so you could have a clear out and help the Friends of AHS raise some 
money for the school. 

Coming up in term 6 

We have decided to do an end of term play because the children didn’t perform at Christmas and we think they 
will love the experience. More information to follow but put the morning of 14.07 in your diary. We would aim to 
start at 9.30am and take about an hour of your time for people needing to plan their working day.  

Kind regards,   Sally Windmill 
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